
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org <fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 12:32 PM 
To: White, Daphne <Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: Re: FW: P&Z Links - P&Z Agenda - Sept 13, 2021 
 
CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you are sure. 
 
 
Daphne, 
 
A cursory review of the site plans looks acceptable with respect to Fire Department access. I would 
suggest that the developers review Chapter 18,Section 18-1 to 18.2.4.2.6 of the 2018 Connecticut State 
Fire Prevention Code,(based on the 2015 edition of NFPA-1 and the Ct supplements), regarding the 
requirement for access to buildings and turning radius of fire apparatus. 
If you have any questions please feel free to call 
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